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To whomever it may concern, I feel as though delta park is not a place to allow homeless housing to
be put. Delta park is a place where families and people of all ages should be able to go and
participate in outdoor activities together while feeling safe. Unfortunately if homeless was allowed to
be there safety would be one of the last things people feel while there. Our cars, our children and
even our pets safety would all be jeopardized. There is many other places that do not revolve around
family spaces where homeless camps could be set up. Please do consider this when you are
considering delta park as an option.
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